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Patient Group Information is on the website or look for our poster in the waiting room 

The Patients Participation Group (PPG) hope that you will find this newsletter helpful and informative.  

If you’ve picked one up whilst waiting for your appointment please take it home with you to look at again later 

Congratulations to the team who have won both excellence and innovation wards 

The team is passionate about delivering DESMOND (diabetes education self-management for 

ongoing and newly diagnosed) and strives to offer a consistent level of care. The team has 

achieved a considerable amount during the year. A new DESMOND session has been estab-

lished in East Leake, one of the more remote locations, which has seen an increase in attend-

ance of 193% registered at the surgery.  

The judges said “ it was clear from your submission that you and your team are making a difference to the lives of peo-

ple with type 2 diabetes by going above and beyond in delivering the DESMOND programme” 

Referrals can be via the surgeries ask reception who will forward to a practice nurse  or ask a health professional direct-

ly. 

DESMOND days  - St Mary's Church Hall , East Leake  09:30am – 16:30pm 

Wednesday 24th April 2019 ,  Wednesday 5th June 2019 and Wednesday 17th July 2019 

East Leake’s Health Centre has been accredited as veteran-

friendly, with staff now able to identify and treat serviceman 

and women who have served their country at home or abroad 

more effectively. The accreditation means that staff can as-

sess veterans’ health needs more accurately and refer them to 

the appropriate services, such as the NHS veterans’ trauma 

network or the NHS veterans’ mental health transition, inter-

vention and liaison service. Councillor Debbie Mason visited the centre to join staff, members of 

the patient participation group and the DMRC’s colonel Gareth Thomas is signing the accredita-

tion.  

She said “it is great that the health provision in East Leake in now able to offer further specialised 

support to those who have served in the Armed forces. It is vital that veterans are able to access 

the support they may need and in Rushcliffe we are committed to ensure the different aspects of 

support are easily available” 

The nationwide scheme has been adopted by NHS England and the Royal College of GPs to meet 

the needs of ex-military personnel who may face additional challenges when they return to civil-

ian life. Dr Fraser, GP in East Leake and lead for long term conditions in Rushcliffe signed the 

accreditation on behalf of the health centre. 

He said “healthcare for veterans was 

already a priority here in East Leake, 

but being accredited means we can now 

consider and accommodate their often 

unique needs more effectively. Changes 

to our internal patient system will allow 

us to identify ex-service personnel and 

also to ensure they receive care and 

treatment that is considerate of their 

time in the Armed forces. 

For more information on the scheme, 

please email Victoria Coomber at victo-

ria.coomber@chanrwood.gov.uk 

If you are a military veteran, then please inform reception staff in order for us to record you 

status.  

Online Services 

Are you  registered for 

online services ? 

Did you know that you can 

complete an online question-

naire for any admin or clini-

cal queries.  

 

This offers an additional  

form of contact to the sur-

gery, therefore offering more 

flexibility for our  patients 

 If you are not yet registered, 

then please enquire at recep-

tion. 
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 The Nottinghamshire Help Yourself site is a partnership between health, the voluntary sector 

and Nottinghamshire County Council to bring information and advice together in one central 

place - so people can find the information they need easily.. For further information ask at recep-

tion or go to  https://www.nottshelpyourself.org.uk/kb5/nottinghamshire/directory/home.page 

May Closing 

Please be aware we will be 

closed on Monday 6th  May 

2019 and Monday 27th May 

2019 

If you are ill over the bank 

holiday and the surgery is 

closed  please call 111   

 

 

What is self care? Self care is looking 

after yourself in a healthy way, for 

example taking exercise and eating a 

healthy diet. It is also about under-

standing when you can look after 

yourself, when a pharmacist can help, 

and when to get advice from your GP 

or another health professional. 

 

Rather than visit their GP or nurse, 

most people can take care of them-

selves when they have common ill-

nesses such as sore throats, coughs 

etc.  

 

Pharmacists can also help you to look 

after yourself. They can also advise 

you on over the counter medicines. If 

your symptoms carry on longer than 

is normal for a 

minor illness then make an appoint-

ment at your GP Practice. 

For further information, ask at recep-

tion or pick up a leaflet which is 

available in the waiting room.  

BOOKED AN EX-

CITING HOLI-

DAY?  PLEASE 

KEEP SAFE 

Consider whether 

you need any travel 

vaccines early as we 

do not have last mi-

nute appointments 

and you may need a course of vaccines.  

So - Pick up a travel questionnaire form at the surgery or 

download one from the website & make an initial travel con-

sultation with a nurse (20 mins needed) 

The Practice does not provide vaccines for Rabies, Japanese 

Encephalitis and Yellow Fever so please contact a local travel 

centre – details in the waiting room or on the Practice website. 

Check out your malaria risk on travel websites such as NaTH-

Nac and TRAVAX databases 

Carers drop in sessions  

East Leake Health centre  9—10.30am  

Wednesday 8th May  2019  

Wednesday 12th June 2019 
Wednesday 10th July 2019 

Patient Group Information is on the website or look for our poster in the waiting room 

https://www.nottshelpyourself.org.uk/kb5/nottinghamshire/directory/home.page

